
Lady  Antebellum  Singer
Hillary Scott Ties the Knot

Congrats  to  Lady
Antebellum singer Hillary Scott and drummer Chris Tyrrell, who
are officially married, as of Saturday.  The couple, who has
been engaged since July, held a small ceremony in upstate New
York  in  front  of  family  and  close  friends,  according  to
People.  “We got married,” Scott, 25, said as she flashed a
wedding ring in a video on Lady Antebellum’s website with her
new hubby.  “We just wanted you to hear it from us first.  We
love you.  We’re so excited to be starting our life together
and we just had to let you in on the exciting news.”  Scott
said she couldn’t be happier and loves having someone in her
life who completely accepts her.  “Everything is brighter. 
Everything has a deeper meaning.  I’ve found a guy who truly
embraces me for who I am and appreciates the things that I
don’t necessarily love about myself.”
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How do you know if your partner embraces you for who you are?

Cupid’s Advice:

While most people say they accept their lover, it’s sometimes
can be difficult to believe it.  Cupid has some ways to help
you be sure:

1. Closeness: Ask yourself where your partner is whenever
you’re having a tough time.  Someone who truly accepts you
isn’t fair weathered.

2. No judgement: Your significant other should be the person
you confide in, and they don’t hold what you say against you.

3. Return the favor: A person is more likely to accept you if
they feel welcomed by you.  Be sure to let your partner know
how you feel toward them.

How do you know when your partner accepts you? Share your
ideas below.


